St. Martin’s S.K. visit McCausland [ THE ‘PORTFOLIO’ RRSP
Hospital patients '

Pictured above is one of the St. Martin's Senior Kindergarten class presenting one of 1% -Causland Hospital Chronic
Care patients with a Valentine. The Valentine’s were created, hand signed and painted by all of the class, and

residents of the ward were thrilled to be a part of their gifts.
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Senior Kindergarten class of St. Martin’s school proudly pose for their group photo.

Property settlement sought

for Schreiber Fire Hall

During a Property
meeting held by the
Schreiber Township
Council on January
16th, discussion was
given to the possible lo-
cation of the proposed
new Fire Hall for
Schreiber.

Chief Doig, who was
present at this special
meeting pointed out that
a request for property
was made by the Fire
Dept. as early as 1970
and a review and recom-
mendation of the propo-

sed sites should be

made public. As sug-
gested to Council one of
the proposed sites was
situated on the end of
Winnipeg Street, anoth-
er on the property adja-
cent to the Town Hall,
one on the existing
building, as well as the
property in the North
Peary Street area.

The Fire Depart- |

ment Advisory Com-
mittee reviewed the
properties suggested
and felt that they were
not suitable for the foll-
owing reasons given:
The Winnipeg St. lot
is poorly located, away
from the main built-up
areas and is located at
the bottom of a hill,
which is less than ideal
for winter operation, as

well as being too small.

The property adja-
cent to the Town Hall is
appealing but the loca-
tion of the Fire Hall on
the property is limited
because of the two 10”
water lines running
down the centre of the

property.
191:5 existing loca-

tion is very poorly lo-
cated and the proper-
ty is much too small. Ac-

cess is also a problem
especially when a func-
tion is being held in the
Town Hall.

The Peary Street
property is not centrally
located and is not yet
defined. The delay in
response time to other
parts of the Township is
considerable. A fire call
in most cases would re-
quire the Department to

continued on page 11

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT

McAuley:

Dale & Arlene are very

Ernud and pleased to announce the

irth of their first child, a son,
STERLING WILLIAM GORDON,

born Februa
Also prou

grandparents,

5, 1984.
and pleased are
William & Sylvia

Aylward, Schreiber, Sylvia and lan
Clark, Atikokan and Gordon and Par
McAuley, Winnipeg.

Many thanks to the staff of the
McCausland Hospital and special
thanks to Dr. Wilkes, Cecilia, Linda

and Sue.

Pt
11T Ya% | o203
4 70 | OTHER WAYS YOU
Annual term COULD DO
deposit 5 yr. term ~-EVEN BETTER
1. SAVINGS RRSP 4. BONDS FUND
2. ﬁ% ?TL TERM 5. MORTGAGE FUND

3. ANNUAL COMPOUND  6-STOCKS FUND

TERM DEPOSIT 7. ENERGY FUND

11234157 WAYS TO PROSPER IN ONE PLAN

Royal Trust

| Don't let the
difference escape you.

202 Red River Rd.

Thunder Bay, North
345-3311

Extended RSP Hours '

l February 25th, 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

February 27th & 28th, 9:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Victoriaville Mall

Thunder Bay South
623-4644

Open every Saturday, 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. |

JUMP IN THE CAR. ..
IT'S NOT FAR. ..

WEEKEND PACKAGES

arroinevweslatoons & hifis

from $49 5% § E

CHIEIHE S SEAY FHED IS IPAHE SIS HEKOA

LIFTS e Option to ski anv of 4 resorts!
HOTELS o All 5 & 4 star with pools, saunas,
restaurants and more . . .
RESERVATIONS 1-807-623-0345
TOLL FREE IN CANADA 1-800465-6950
79 N. Court St., Thunder Bay, Ontario, Canada P7A 4T7

Z73-20-11 K3 mn

Ski Thunder

THE TOWNSHIP
OF SCHREIBER

If you are 60 years of age, or a family with at least one child, this may be of
interest to you.

The Township of Schreiber in conjunction with the Ministry of Municipal
Affairs and Housing and R.V. Anderson & Associates, Consultants, are
conducting a survey to determine the need for market rent and rent-geared-to-
income housing for senior citizens and families.

- A questionnaire will be mailed to all senior citizen households and tenant
families asking if any persons are interested in market rent or rent-geared-to-
income housing. Residents who do not receive a questionnaire by mail or would
like additional information, may obtain forms and further information from:

Municipal Office
Phone 824-2711
P.O.Box 40
Schreiber, Ont.

We urge you to complete the questionnaire in order to assist the Township in

conducting a meaningful survey, and we ask that you return the completed forms
within the time period specified in the questionnaire.

H.H. Fischer
Resave
Township of Schreiber



